
 



More information about this vaccine, including the level of safety and efficacy against 
the current dominant Delta variant in South Africa will be made public at a later stage, 
once a formal report has been received from SAHPRA. 
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Ms Hlengiwe Nhlabathi-Mokota 
Media Liaison Officer for Acting Health Minister 
Cell: 064 754 8426 
 
Mr Popo Maja 
National Health Department Spokesperson 
Cell: 0725853219  
E-mail:Popo.maja@health.gov.za 
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